
 
From: ABBAS, Waseem [mailto:wabbas@who.int]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 8:20 AM 
To: hrofficer.kp@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: AFRIDI, Sarfaraz Khan <afridis@who.int>; AURANGZEB KHAN, Mazhar <zebma@who.int>; 
m.muslehuddin@chipconsulting.org; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Fw: [EXT] Finger Marker recovered from friend of UCPO Fahad Zaman house in Lalazar 

 

Dear Salma, 

 

Kindly investigate the matter as flagged by the PTL 

 

Regards 

 

Waseem Abbas 

 
From: AFRIDI, Sarfaraz Khan <afridis@who.int> 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 10:51:02 PM 
To: ABBAS, Waseem <wabbas@who.int> 
Subject: FW: [EXT] Finger Marker recovered from friend of UCPO Fahad Zaman house in Lalazar  

  

Waseem FYI Pls 

  
  
  
  
Best Regards 
  
  
Dr. Sarfaraz Khan Afridi 
MBBS (Pesh), M.Trop. Paeds (UK), DTCH (UK) 
D.T.M & H (Lond), D. Clin.Paeds (Lond) 
Team Leader – WHO - PEI 
World Health Organization – Pakistan 
Khyber Pakhtunkhwa - Peshawar 
Mb. Cont: +92 - 300-590-8373 
E-Mail Office:     afridis@who.int 
E-Mail Personal: drskafridi@gmail.com 

  
From: Sanamjan5566 <s14131033@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, 28 October 2024 1:38 PM 
To: AFRIDI, Sarfaraz Khan <afridis@who.int> 
Cc: hrmatters.kpk@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: [EXT] Finger Marker recovered from friend of UCPO Fahad Zaman house in Lalazar 

  
Respected Sir,  
               I am writing to bring into your notice that finger marker (Polio)has been recovered from one house at lalazar who 

have admitted Infront of AS Suneela,CHW nayab etc that Fahad Zaman who is incharge of polio team has given them this 

maker on Friday 25th of October 2024 during pre campaign vaccination of refusal,AV children's. This was was reported 

repeatedly AV from the last few campaigns having three children's. 
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If UC Incharge is giving marker to his relatives and they admit it Infront of both CBV and COMNet team, then what other 

staff will seek from it . 
I have mentioned the detail of this family in letter attached below and request you to properly investigate it so that team 

may not be habitual of doing Such activities who become hindrance on vaccination of every children. 
I hope you will follow it up on urgent  and punish those who are involved. 
  
  
Regard 
PEI team UC Shaheen town 
 




